VILLAGE OF ENDICOTT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR 2023-2024

Notice is hereby given that the tentative budget of the Village of Endicott for 2023-2024 has been completed and filed in the office of the Village Clerk, 1009 E. Main Street, Endicott, NY, where it is available for inspection by any interested citizen during office hours.

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Endicott shall hold a public hearing on said tentative budget on April 17, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building, 1009 E Main Street, Endicott, NY.  At said public hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the tentative budget as compiled or for or against any item therein contained.

Members of the public may attend in person.  Those who cannot attend in person, or who do not wish to attend in person, may attend remotely using the information below:

Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8799825149
Meeting ID:  879 982 5149
Dial in phone number:  1-929-436-2866

The following are the proposed 2023-24 salaries of certain officers of the Village:

Mayor                                                   	$12,500
Each of the 4 Village Trustees                	$  6,000 (each)

Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Village Board prior to the public hearing. Persons with disabilities who require assistance should contact the undersigned to request such assistance.

Dated:  April 5, 2023				Janice Orlando, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer
Village of Endicott

